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The Lapwai School District is currently implementing Positive Behavioral Interventions and 

Supports (P.B.I.S). P.B.I.S. is a best-practice framework for improving academic and behavioral 

outcomes for all students. The purpose of this program is to increase academic time-on-task by 

reducing problem behaviors. The students are explicitly taught how to be respectful, responsible, 

and safe in all locations on the school grounds. Our goal with P.B.I.S. and bully prevention is to 

create a safe learning environment to maximize learning for all students.   

 

The middle-high school is requesting parent support with cell phone use at school. With the 

exceptions of lunchtime, medical, and court ordered requirements, cell phones and other 

electronic devices are to be turned off and out of sight. Consequences for misuse of electronic 

devices are as follows:  For the 1st and 2nd violations, cell phones and other electronic devices 

will be confiscated and held in the office until the end of the school day, at which time students 

may pick up their equipment. On the 3rd violation, parents/guardians are contacted and required 

to pick up the device at the front office in the middle-high school and conference with an 

administrative member  

 

Thank you for your support. Together, we ensure all students will reach their full potential. 

 

 


